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First let me start by saying thank you for allowing me to be your President 

another year. I am truly honored and proud to serve you and our club. I 

would like to thank Stephen, Ed, Lorna and Steve for serving as officers this 

year. We are excited and anxious to get a new year under way. Please 

always remember we are there to serve as your leaders, but the club belongs 

to every single member. We are always available for suggestions and ask that you will work 

side by side with us to continue making our club one of the very best. Also, at this time I would 

like to thank each of you who chaired an event this past year, who worked so hard to make it all 

come together. Many of you had never chaired an event, but you gave it a try and made it 

happen. Thank you for doing that for me and for our club, I appreciate each of you more than 

you can know. I would like to especially thank Evelyn Turner who has given of herself month 

after month to provide each of us with this wonderful newsletter. We all depend of this 

newsletter to keep us informed. Evelyn, we all thank you. There are others who I have driven 

crazy asking so many questions, thanks for answering the phone when you saw my name pop 

up on the caller ID. I could say I will try to do better, but you already know that will not happen, I 

am who I am, SORRY. One more thing I would like to mention, Edith handles the sunshine 

news, please let her know of illness or special needs of any of our members. We do not want to 

leave anyone out, but with so many members, it is hard to know all the needs. Also, Louise 

takes great pride in keeping up with all our birthdays. If by chance your name is not mentioned 

in the newsletter, please let Louise know, your special day is important to us. Thank you Edith 

and Louise for doing your special jobs.

Thanksgiving is now over and the Christmas rush has begun. Time will be precious and I know 

demanding, but keep in mind all the things planned for our club. Saturday December 4, our club 

will have a float in the Graham parade. I would like to encourage you to come out and help 

decorate the float and participate in this special event. Please invite your kids, grandkids or 

special friends to ride on our float. We have so much fun and the many folks standing along the 

parade route sure do enjoy our float. It will be cold, but as we get going somehow it does warm 

up. Some will walk and some will ride and often we trade off so no one gets too tired. Please 

be there Saturday morning, more details will be in this newsletter. Then on December 11, we 

will have our annual Christmas party at the Moose Lodge. Put on your pretty outfits and join us 

for a night of pure fun and lots of great music and remember one lucky person will win the cash 

money from the sweepstakes. You must buy a ticket to have a chance to win, again see the 

details in this newsletter. Also, please contact me or Dianne Neese and help make purchases 

for our Christmas Cheer families. As the year is finally coming to a close, our club will have a 

New Years Eve party on December 31 at Masters, there is no cover charge, just be there and 

bring in 2011 with all your friends.

January will also be busy for our club, Mid Winter will be held at North Myrtle Beach, January 

14, 15,& 16, and SOS cards must be purchased to attend this event, see Edith Loy to get your 

card. We will try to get a meeting scheduled sometime in January to discuss our SOS 

float. Larry and Gail Jordan have accepted being chairpersons for our float and Robert Mitchell 

has once again offered his home and workshop to build our float. Even if you do not want to 

ride, we encourage you to attend the work sessions, they are fun and a great way to get to know 

your fellow members.  Next is our first business meeting for 2011 to be held on January 21st.  

Please make plans to attend and kick off the new year with a great meeting.
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Board Of Directors

Edith Loy

336-584-1975

edithloy@bellsouth.net

Gail Jordan

336-226-2728

lgjordan@triad.rr.com

Carol Pettigrew

336-449-6903

pettigre@triad.rr.com

Mary Gregory

336-585-1118

windmill@triad.rr.com

4 Jake Caviness

4 Terry Gardner

4 Brenda Smith

5 Jim Parker

5 Carol Pettigrew

8 Vic Pate

9 Jimmy Boggs

10 Nanette Saunders

11 Debbie Fox

14 Sue Weiss

16 Judy Satterfield

17 Zeke McFayden

19 Watt Parker

21 Gerry Holland

21 Brent Jones

23 Nellie Krawietz

26 Betty Caviness

26 Mike Harding

31 Randy Graham

•David Satterfield passed away October 16th.

•Sue Weiss had her back surgery on October 25th. It went 

well. The doctor adjusted her medications and said she 

will still be in some pain for awhile.

•Carolyn Moore broke a bone in her foot.

•Laverne Martin's mother passed away a few weeks ago.

•Wade Kimbro's mother is in Hospice Home.

•Ron Jefferies' cousin passed away November 18th.

•Judy Satterfield’s son-in-law, Jeff Hunt, passed away on 

November 23rd.

President’s notes…continued

Then on January 28th, we will officially have our membership re-up party.   

Remember from now until end of January your membership dues will be 

$15.00, afterwards $20.00. Put on your favorite team shirt, hat or other attire 

and come out to Masters and sign up for another year and bring a new friend to 

join our club. Once you have joined, please don't just file that card, get 

involved, come out on Friday nights to Masters, attend the business meetings, 

join in on our activities, get to know the other members. There are so many 

things that will be planned for 2011 and these can only be successful if we all 

work together. Last Friday night we had 92 members present for our business 

meeting, that was so wonderful and so necessary. There are always issues to 

be discussed and plans to be made. Often I hear comments or concerns about 

things we are doing, well please know we have discussed these beforehand at 

the meeting and once the vote is taken it is a done deal. The time to voice your 

comments and concerns is at the meetings. Do not be afraid to have an 

opinion, I promise I will not let our meetings get out of control, all opinions are 

important as many great changes have been made from new ideas. Also, 

sometimes even if your suggestion is a good one, there are reasons things are 

as they are and at least you will get the chance to find out why and hopefully 

feel better about your concern. Please know we are a team, a group of adults 

who have joined a social club to have fun and have things to do as we age 

gracefully together. We encourage young people to join our club as we need 

them to carry on our love for beach music and young people keep us young a 

little while longer.

Meals on Wheels event is coming in February and Ronnie needs lots of help 

getting everything ready. Please contact Ronnie and offer to help. This is a 

huge event and there is much to be done, our community is depending on us to 

feed so many people who are unable to help themselves. Again this is a very 

important event, please help.

Again, thanks for supporting me and please continue to do so, I need lots of 

help. I pray each of you will have a wonderful Christmas and look forward to 

sharing a fun filled new year with each of you. Please keep our members who 

have had sorrow and sickness in their lives this past year in your prayers.   

Please be mindful of the many needs in our community. We also want to 

remember the men and women who are on foreign soil fighting for our 

freedom. Together we can make a difference. CB and I send our special wish 

that you and your family will have a wonderful Christmas. Now go and do well.



On Saturday, October 30, 2010, 30 members and guests gathered to enjoy an afternoon of great fellowship, wine tasting, goodie

munching, Pumpkin Chunkin’, and a Corn Hole Tournament at the Winery at Iron Gate Farm.  As the members gathered, the 

“goodies” table filled up with tasty treats such as chicken wings, spinach dip with sour dough bread, an assortment of fresh fruit, 

and a variety of cheese selections with crackers, chips, dips, homemade pumpkin bread, and sweets.  Finally, the 

announcement came that the Winery was ready for our tour and tasting session.  One of our members opted to remain outside 

and was designated as our official table guard.  Thanks to Chuck Upchurch for taking on the responsibility of keeping a watchful 

eye on our goodies.  I was told that he labored continuously to enlighten many curiosity seekers that our table was for a private 

group while our 1 hour and 15 minutes wine tasting session took place.  Chuck, we owe you one!

Our designated guide was a relative of the owner and had first hand information and experience in the beginning and development of the winery to share.  

She began the tour by taking us through the processing area of the white wines and the fermenting area of the red wines offered at Iron Gate.  As we tasted 

each wine type, we learned that the Winery at Iron Gate Farms is an active partner with several organizations, donating a portion of specific wine sales to 

various organizations such as Lung Cancer Research and Endangered Animals.  From the white wines, to red wines, to dessert wines, everyone enjoyed 

the session and was well equipped to choose which wine they preferred.  Many entered the gift shop, purchased their favorite wine choice as well as gift 

items, and prepared to join the large crowd that had gathered outside to enjoy the afternoon activities.  

The receipts from the planned events of the day, Pumpkin Chunkin’ and Corn Hole tournament, were 

donated to the Women’s Resource Center Emergency fund of Alamance County.  The Pumpkin’ Chunkin’ was definitely interesting to watch.  Picture a 

large catapult that stood approximately 25 feet tall ready to “Chunk” a pumpkin towards the designated target.  For a $20 donation, you could get in on the 

action.  There were designated prizes to the winners for “hitting the bull’s-eye”, “closest to the target”, and “greatest distance” when chunked by the catapult.  

No one from our group entered the contest; however, as the catapult slung those pumpkins, we all stood in amazement at how high and how far those 

pumpkins would travel.  Meanwhile, the Corn Hole tournament was in progress.  To enter this one, there was a $10 donation for each participant.  The prize 

for this activity was splitting the pot, 50/50, with the Women’s Resource Center.   Jim and Stephanie West entered the contest and they played in the final 

game.  Congrats Jim and Stephanie in landing 2nd place.  No prize, but a lot of fun!

I would like to thank everyone, members and their guests, who participated and helped make 

this outing so successful.  As you may have already began to realize, this event was very 

enjoyable and relaxing as smiles and laughter were shared continuously between and amongst 

everyone.  Combine a beautiful fall afternoon, delicious snacks, great wine, and a gathering of

friends, and you have the ingredients of a memory to cherish for years to come.  Many shared

hopes that there would be more chances of activities like this in the future so let’s be creative, 

find an activity to enjoy, organize and plan the gathering, and make a contribution to our fun and

memories together next year!  

Don’t be afraid to get involved in our Club, one way or the other, you will not regret a 

single moment!

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda R. Smith

DJ Schedule
Dec. 3 - Brent Lloyd

Dec. 10 - Mike Harding

Dec. 17 - Jim Waye

Dec. 24 - No DJ

Dec. 31 - Rick Turner

New Year’s Party

Jan. 7 - Bobby Snyder

Jan. 14 - Ron Russ

Jan. 21 - Rommie Tyndall

Business Meeting

Jan. 28 - Chigger Woods

Re-Up[Party



Burlington Shag Club Business Meeting Minutes

11/19/10
Members Present:

Bill Allred Kim Hodge Judy Lindley Jim Parker Brenda Smith

Lynda Allred Gerry Holland Brent Lloyd Rhonda Parker Tommy Stafford

Kent Bradsher Betty Honeycutt Edith Loy Carol Pettigrew Vickie Stafford

Betty Caviness Pam Hord Jimmy Lynch Steve Pettigrew Stephen Stearns

Jake Caviness Brian Johnson Mary Ann Lynch Penny Rice Cindy Swiggett

Joe Davis Ray Jolly June McCabe Kathy Richardson Michelle Thomas

Sandy Davis Charles Jones Steve McHone Nanette Saunders Gloria Thompson

Butch Dowd Donna Jones Becky McKee Terry Saunders Evelyn Turner

Allen Duvall Gary Jones Charles McKee Judy Satterfield Chuck Upchurch

Lucy Duvall Teresa Jones Don McKinney Barbara Siegel Scott Ursery

Jonnie Ellington Gail Jordan Susan McKinney Baxter Sellars Selena Ursery

Louise Flanigan Larry Jordan Dickie Mills Cindy Sharpe Hugh Walker

Doug Foley Jesse Justice Elaine Mills Danny Shelton Sheila Walker

Polly Fox Lynda Justice Carolyn Moore Mary Shelton Teresa Ware

Judy Gibson C.B Kimbro Heather Morris Lorna Shively Carolyn Williams

Tommy Graham Joan Kimbro Dianne Neese Martha Shoffner Debbie Wilson

Mary Gregory Wade Kimbro Lee Neese Penny Simmons Mike Wilson

Ronnie Gregory Charles Lindley Carol Oakley John David Sims Shirley Wyatt

Steve McHone called the meeting to order at 8:10 PM. 

Joan welcomed all members, new members and guests.

Secretary Report: Lorna Shively stated that we have had 2 new members since the last meeting and the current membership is 276.  Also, 

reminded everyone to give the re-up and new member applications to current officers only.   2011 membership applications are now

available if you want to renew early.   Kim Hodge made a motion to accept the October minutes as printed.  Brenda Smith seconded.  All 

approved.  

Financial Report: Lorna presented the report in Ed’s absence for the YTD report as of 11/12/10.  Our current balance is 6410.80.  We are 

looking ok through the rest of the year.  Cindy Sharpe made a motion to accept the report and Cindy Swiggett seconded.  All approved.  

Sunshine: Edith reported the following for us to remember in our thoughts and prayers:  David Satterfield passed away 10/16/10. Sue 

Weiss had her back surgery 10/25/10. It went well. The doctor adjusted her medications this week and said she will still be in some pain for 

awhile.  Carolyn Moore broke a bone in her foot. Laverne Martin's mother passed away last weekend.  Wade Kimbro's mother is in Hospice 

Home.  Ron Jefferies' cousin passed away 11/18/10.

SOS Cards: Edith has those for sale now for $30.00.  You will need to have one if you are attending Mid-Winter. 

Yard Sale: Brenda Smith announced that we made $1365.00 for our Christmas Cheer families at the yard sale.   It was our highest amount 

ever.  She thanked everyone for their help and donations.  Because we did so well, we will not need the $500.00 allocation from the club.  

Joan gave a special thank you to Brenda Smith and Kent Bradsher for their time and efforts in coordinating this event. 

Christmas Cheer: Lee and Dianne Neese have picked out 3 families to evaluate for adoption this Christmas.  One of the elderly ladies that 

we have adopted in the past is also asking us to adopt her again this year.  They will need volunteers to help shop and deliver. See Lee or 

Dianne if you are interested. 

Halloween Party: Stephen Stearns stated that it went really well and we had a great attendance with lots of varied costumes.   Joan 

thanked him and Ed Smith for heading this up. 

Iron Gate Winery: Brenda reported that about 30 members came out on 10/30/10 for the tasting at the winery.   They also had snacks, 

participated in the pumpkin chunkin’ and corn-hole contest.  It was a great time for fellowship and getting to know each other. 

Danville Area Party: The Danville Area party is tomorrow night, 11/20 in Danville at the VFW Hut on Hwy 58.  Everyone is encouraged to 

come out and support your fellow clubs.   There is a $5.00 cover charge and it’s BYOB.  Joan asked for a show of those planning to attend. 

Carolina Women’s Basketball Shag time: Charlie Brown is asking for us to participate in the half time shag event at an upcoming game.   

He will let us know the day and time.   We need 5-6 couples and see Joan if you are interested.  

Graham Christmas Parade: Judy Lindley reminded everyone that this is going to be on December 4th.  We will meet at Tabernacle Baptist 

Church to decorate the “float”.  Has already had a lot of candy donated, but needs more.  We also need some walkers to hand the candy out.   

Be there at 7:45 to help decorate and we will need to be ready by 8:30.  Dress up in your holiday hats and gear. 



Burlington Shag Club Business Meeting Minutes - continued

Christmas Party: Joan announced that this is being held on 12/11/10.  The Christmas Party Committee has chosen  an “Olde Fashion 

Christmas” as the theme.   Joan brought up the suggestion of the change in costs from $5.00 to $10.00 to help cover the expense of the 

meal, the room rental, DJs, etc.   Mike Wilson is in charge of the food and said that he expects around 250 to attend and the allocated 

monies will not cover the costs involved for the food.  Open discussion was held on whether we should increase the amount of the cover 

charge.   Hugh Walker made a motion to raise the price to $10.00 for members and non-members.  Cindy Swiggett seconded.  Majority 

approved with a few disapproval votes.  Evelyn stated that there will be a shuttle provided by Stephen Stearns from Ramada to the Moose 

Lodge and back.  Ramada is also blocking out some rooms at the special $59.00 rate for the shag club.  David Tuttle and Bob Bason will be 

DJing.  We are meeting at 6:00 PM on 12/10/10 to decorate and will meet again at 10:00 on the morning of 12/11/10 to finish up if needed.  

Clean up is scheduled for Sunday around 4:00-5:00.  Gary Jones is in charge of the décor for the stage and there will be vignettes set up for 

photo ops.   We have already sold $1100.00 for the Sweepstakes.  We need to sell more.   Remember that the winner will get ½ of the total 

amount sold.  Bring your canned and dry goods to donate to Loaves and Fishes.   Penny and Doug have volunteered to deliver them for us.  

New Year’s Eve Party: Since New Year’s Eve falls on Friday this year, we will meet as regular at Master’s and have some favors and snack 

foods.  Rick Turner is DJing that night.  

Mid- Winter: Mid-Winter is being held on 1/13 -1/15/11.   Come out and have some fun.   You will need your SOS card. 

Reup Party: Scott Ursery reported that we have scheduled this for 1/28/11 and we will continue with the sports theme.   We will provide 

snacks and Master’s is honoring the same drink prices that we contracted for last year.  If you want to help out, please let him know.   We 

need help that night with the applications.   Remember that membership is $15.00 until 1/28/11 and will go up to $20.00 thereafter.  Sheila 

Walker made a motion to accept this date and venue, Hugh seconded.  Majority approved. 

Spring SOS Float: Joan asked if we wanted to do this again next year.  Robert has agreed to let us use his house and workshop again if we 

decide to proceed.  Cindy Swiggett made a motion that we participate with the float again this year and Steve McHone seconded.  All 

approved.  Be thinking of a theme and song.   This is the 17th year for the parade.  

MOW: Ronnie said that he still has early bird tickets on sale through 12/31/10 for $20.00.  They will go up after that date.  Also, they will 

have 6 tables in the ballroom and another 6 tables in the DJ room that you can sponsor.   The ballroom tables costs $275.00, with the DJ 

room a little cheaper.   You have to pay the full amount at once and these tables seat 8 people.  The next meeting is on 11/29/10 at Ronnie’s 

house at 6:30.  Ronnie stated that the attendance at the meetings has not been great, so come out and help.  The BSC MOW dance was 

nominated for event of the year for the first time at the Cammy Awards.  

Officer Elections for 2011:  Tommy Stafford announced the following roster of officers for 2011:

President:  Joan Kimbro

Vice-President:  Stephen Stearns 

Secretary:  Lorna Shively

Treasurer:  Ed Smith

Sergeant at Arms:  Scott Ursery

Hall of Fame: Lynda Justice announced that we had 3 very deserving nominees this year. They were Evelyn Turner, Dianne Fogleman

and David Satterfield. The HOF Committee decided that David Satterfield will be inducted into the BSC Hall of Fame for 2010.

Per Sheila Walker, Anniversary t-shirts & DVDs are still available for sale.   Also, see her if you have paid for your t-shirt but not picked it 

up yet.

November Birthdays: Louise Flanigan recognized those members with birthdays in November.   She asked them to see her after the 

meeting to get their birthday badges.  Make sure that you return them to her after the dance. 

50/50---Larry Jordan was the winner of $115.00.

The meeting was closed at 9:10 PM.

Respectfully submitted by :

Lorna Shively, Secretary

Next  newsletter  deadline  - Dec. 24th



& Burlington Moose Lodge presents

Saturday, December 11, 2010
7:00 p.m. - 12:00 a.m.  - Burlington Moose Lodge

Dinner will be served
7:30 - 9:00

Admission
$10.00 Members

& Guests
Brown Bagging

Limited Bar Available
Beer, Wine, & Set-ups Only

$2.00 Beer & Wine

Free Shuttle Between
Ramada and

The Moose LodgeDoor Prizes

Ramada room rate $59.00
Exit 143 off I-85/40
Phone 336-227-5541

For more information, contact Evelyn Turner at 336-584-3451 
or Joan Kimbro at 336-584-1780.



Toys For Tots
Club member Peg Hansen is heading up 
the Toys For Tots campaign sponsored 
by the U.S. Marine Corp and supported 
by Master’s Lounge.  If you have been in 
Master’s in the last few weeks, you have 
seen the toy box in the corner of the 
dance floor.  These toys will be distributed 
to children who may not otherwise get 
any toys for Christmas so if you can make 
a contribution to this special campaign, 
you will be putting a smile on some child’s 
face during Christmas.     

The total is moving on up! Sales of our cash
sweepstakes tickets is going really well. If you
have not purchased a $5.00 ticket yet, please
ask a shag club member who has them and be
sure to get some. As a reminder, we will have
one winner and that winner will get half of
whatever is in the pot. As of this printing, we
have sold a little over $1400 worth, which will
mean a wonderful prize for someone - and it
could be you! Those of you who have sold
tickets and have packs ready to turn in, please
bring them to the lounge on Friday, Dec. 3th if
you can. All tickets will need to be turned in
by Friday, Dec. 10th. The lucky winning ticket
will be drawn at the Christmas party and you
do not have to be present to win. Thank you to
all of you who have sold tickets and to those
who have purchased tickets - good luck! ET

Meals on Wheels Benefit “early bird” tickets will be
available to purchase until December 31st. You can
get an early bird Dance Only ticket for just $20.
Contact Mary Gregory to get your ticket before the
deadline. Beginning January 1st, the Dance Only
ticket will be $25 in advance and $30 at the door.
Meals on Wheels Benefit Silent Auction help is
needed by Angie Sharpe. Please contact Angie if you
can volunteer to obtain items for the auction and call
on companies and retail stores for donations. You
can reach Angie at awsharpe@triad.rr.com or at
phone 336-684-5946. Your help will be greatly
appreciated.
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Dec . 31, 2010
9:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m.

New Year’s
Party

Master’s Lounge
Ramada Convention Center

Exit 143, I-85/40

DJ - Rick Turner

No 
Admission

Charge

Light
Snacks

Provided

Come and ring out the old year and

bring in the new year with the Burlington Shag Club

Debbie
Brotherton Terry & Nanette Saunders

Debbie Howell
Starting Balance 10/15/2010 $3,317.74

Income $4,199.83
Return of cash advance for golf tournament. 300.00

Advertisement for 1 year for newsletter 60.00

50/50 from October business meeting 66.00

Fun Monday sales 2,028.00

Return of cash advance for yard sale 200.00

Proceeds from yard sale 1,317.83

Sale of SOS 6 cards 180.00

Additional sales from yard sale 48.00

Expenses -$1,127.77
Cash advance for yard sale 200.00

DJ services - Friday nights (4) 400.00

Office Depot (stamps & miscellaneous) 57.12

Office Depot (yard sale supplies) 12.90

Donation to MOW in memory of D. Satterfield 50.00

Send $ to SOS for sale of 6 cards 180.00

Halloween Party - food & supplies 147.25

Rent for storage unit, Nov 13 - Dec 12 59.50

Charge for ordering new checks 21.00

Ending Balance 11/19/2010 $6,389.80

Treasury Report - As Of 11/19/2010

Submitted by Ed Smith

Danville Shag Club
“Area” Shag Club Party

“Jimmy Buffet” style

The Danville Shag Club held the last “area”
shag club party of the year on Saturday,
November 20th at the VFW Building and
what a great party it was.

We had 18 BSC members there to support
our sister club and to enjoy the music,
fellowship, and good food. And oh my
goodness, did they ever have the food! If
you walked away from this party hungry, it
was you own fault.

With a Jimmy Buffet theme, you knew there
was going to be a “Cheeseburger in
Paradise” somewhere, and there was!
Several of their members
dressed as all the ingredients
for the cheeseburger and
danced around to the famous
song. It was a great presentation and you
could tell they were having fun as were the
guests as we were singing along with them

We have lots of wonderful friends in the
Danville Shag Club and always have a good
time partying with them. Good job
Danville on a fun party. ET



BSC

Burlington Shag Club memberships are $15 per year until January 31st.  
After that, the cost is $20 per year, so you need to renew on time.  Also, 
you will no longer receive a newsletter if you have not renewed your 
membership.  Every member needs to fill out a form (even if you are a 
lifetime member), so that our roster can be updated if necessary.  

SPORTS NIGHT
Be sure to wear something to 
represent your favorite sport, 

college, or pro team.

Light Snacks Provided

DJ - Chigger Woods

Basketball

Elon - ASU - ECU

NASCAR
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Locals Celebrate at the “Cammy Awards”
Congratulations to WPCM 920 AM for being voted as AM Radio Station of
the Year at the recent Carolina Beach Music Awards at North Myrtle Beach.
Also congratulations to Charlie Brown with his “On The Beach With Charlie
Brown” being voted as Best Syndicated Radio Show. Big John Thompson
and daughter Julie won for Collaboration or Duo and Holiday Band won
Best Blues Song for “Jukebox”. And very special congratulations to the
Burlington Shag Club for our annual Meals On Wheels Benefit being
nominated for Shag Club Event Of The Year. Years of our hard work has
finally been recognized by the academy, which makes us so proud of our
club and our members. Others in the Event category were Fall Hanger Party
(Beckley, WV), Sparkle City Celebration (R & B Club from Spartanburg),
Shag-A-Ganza (Jekyll Island), and Fall Cyclone (Twisters Shag Club) who
won. We are honored to be nominated with these fine clubs. ET
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